
 

 SPECIAL EDUCATION TASK FORCE 

VIRTUAL PANEL 

August 2020 Training 

Reopening Schools 
What Will It Look Like? 

 

School districts are being challenged with when and how to reopen schools while ensuring the 

health and safety of their students, teacher and our communities during this unprecedented time 

we are living in. Our panel will discuss what the new landscape may look like in our schools – will it 

be buses half empty, students having their temperatures read before entering the building, 

children and teachers wearing masks, no recesses on the playground, desks 6 feet apart and one-

way hallways? We will discuss how this will impact special education classrooms and related 

service providers.  

 

Please joins us for a live panel discussion. Our panel will share insights into each of their districts 

planning for reopening for the 2020-2021 school year. This presentation is for parents, 

professionals and providers who want to learn how some schools will be reopening in the fall.  

 

Presenter:  Casey Bardin, Director of Pupil Services, North Colonie Central School 

 District 

Erin Hill, Director of Special Programs, Cohoes City School District 

Jessica Allen, Director of Special Education, Schenectady City School 

District  

Jessica Spellburg, Director of Special Education, South Glens Falls 

 

Date/Time:   Friday, August 7, 2020 

Program: 12:30 pm – 2:30 pm 

 

Registration: SPACE IS LIMITED – REGISTER online at https://forms.gle/RZN7aQPknGoMo8nK8 

Upon completing registration, you will receive an e-mail with webinar call-in information. 

 

Need additional information or any accommodations? Contact Helen Charland at DRNY.  

helen.charland@drny.org or 518.512.4927 

  


